
SRIKRISHNA COLLEGE, BAGULA
DEPARTMENT OF PHYSICS

NOTICE
11.08.2023

This notice informs you that on Wednesday, August 16, 2023, at 11:00 a.m. (Venue:
Physics Smart Class Room), an orientation programme for newly admitted B.Sc. first
semester Physics Major (Session 2023-2024) students will be held. The programme
will  be supervised by departmental  teachers.  All of the aforementioned semester's
students are asked to attend the programme positively.
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